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I live and vote in your district. As your constituent, addressing the climate crisis is my top
priority. The bill you vote on may not be perfect but it is time to address this world crisis. The
longer the issue is ignored the more expensive it becomes to take action. We hold this planet
in trust for our children and their children, right now as trustees we are failing in our duties. It
is time to be responsible. 
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